
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Phased Return to School 
 

Restarting School   
 
As the children begin to return to school, I hope that school will NOT have to close again 
and that remote learning will be a thing of the past!! With this in mind I would ask for your 
complete support. Please support us as we work together to ensure that we get the children 
back into school and more importantly that we keep them in school.  
 
You can help by: 

 Following the one-way system in the playground 
 Dropping off and collecting your child promptly without waiting around in the    

playground 
 Wearing a mask whenever you enter the school grounds and at the school gate 
 Maintaining 2m social distance at all times and particularly in the playground. 

 
We work very hard in school to maintain our class bubbles in the hope that transmission is 
limited. Again, you   
can help by:  
 

 not sending your child to school if they are sick 

 getting your child tested immediately if they show any signs of Covid-19 

 following Public Health advice 
 
The activities of children outside school certainly aren’t within my remit. As always, I only 
want the children, their families, the staff and their families to remain safe at all times. 
 I ALSO WANT TO SEE CHILDREN BACK IN SCHOOL AND I WANT TO KEEP 
THEM IN SCHOOL. 
 
Phased Return to School 
 
P1, P2 & P3 children will return to school for two weeks on Monday 8 March. 
They will then revert to remote learning from Monday 22 March until Easter.  
After the Easter holidays Y1, Y2 & Y3 children will return to school. Start and finish times will 
be the same as 
they were before Christmas. The times were stated on last week’s note.  
 
 All children should wear their school uniform.  Free school meals will be available. 
 
P4, P5, P6 & P7 
Children in Y4, Y5, Y6 & Y7 will continue remote learning and I hope that they will return to 
school as soon as possible after the Easter holidays.  Once I know anything I will let you 
know. Keep listening to the news, as it is usually broadcast before I am told.  
 
 



Please note that there will be no school or remote learning on Friday 5th March or Friday 
26th March.  School will be open on 17th March for P1-3.  
 
Hopefully we will all get back to school in the near future. 
 
Take care,  
 
C L Morrow 
 


